
PRESS RELEASE  
HERKIMER COUNTY CLERK’S DMV OFFICE  

NOTICE of EARLY CLOSURE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Herkimer County Clerk’s DMV Office will be CLOSING EARLY 

on Wednesday, May 21, 2025 at 2:30PM 

for Staff Development.  

We will re-open Thursday, May 22, 2025 at 8:00AM.  

Thank you and sorry for the inconvenience.  


